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October 20, 1961

The Atlantic Refining Company

Box 1978
Roswell, New Mex.ico
Attention: Mr. A, D, Kloxin
Re: Ordex No. R-2072
Gentlemen:

This is to acknowledge recei,t of your letter of
October 16, 1961, with which you forwarded the schematic
diagram of the equipment installed in your Langlie-Federal
Well No. 2, a dual completion in the Justis-Tubb-Drinkard
and the Justis Blinebry ?ools.

It is our understanding that although you had
anticipated to complete the well as a triple completion
and were authorized by Order No. R-2072 to do so, only two

zones were found to be productive, and the well was dualled.

The mechanical installation used is satisfactory to the
Commission.

Very truly yours,

DANIEL S. NUTTER
Chief Engineer

D8N/og

cc:1 Mr. J. D. Ramey
0il Conservation Commission

Hobbs, Mew Mexico



